
 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/155     Date: 20.05.2024 

From Principal’s desk 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

Kindly be informed that the school’s official reporting time for students is 

7:15 a.m. However, we offer a grace period until 7:30 a.m. for students to 

arrive. If your child arrives after 7:30 a.m. for any reason, we kindly ask you 

to complete a student late entry pass available, which the child can then 

submit to their respective Homeroom Teacher (HRT). Please note that 

students arriving after 07:30 a.m. will not be allowed to enter without the 

student gate pass. 

Additionally, please be aware in case of any emergency or a prior valid 

reason has been stated to the HRT only then students arriving after             

08:00 a.m. are permitted to come to school. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Meenal Bakshi  

   Principal  
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and  make the world a 
better place to live. 

 


